

## ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bureau of Research and Development 1409 Coliseum Boulevard, Montgomery, Alabama 36130-3050 Phone: (334) 353-6940 FAX: (334) 353-6950 Internet: http://www.dot.state.al.us



Kay Ivey Governor John R. Cooper Transportation Director

October 5, 2020

Renee Thomas Senior Engineer & DOT Manager Adhesives Technology Corporation 450 E. Copans Rd Pompano Beach, FL 33064

Re: PEB 5216; Ultrabond HYB-2CC

Dear Ms. Thomas:

The two-component, 10:1 mix ratio by volume, high-performance hybrid anchoring, and post-installed reinforcing bar system, manufactured by your company, was submitted to the Product Evaluation Board (PEB) of the Alabama Department of Transportation for approval consideration. Based on the review of the product application, associated documentation, and/or completed testing, the PEB concluded that the product met the initial requirements for placement on the Department's *Qualified Products Lists*.

The referenced product will be placed on our Department's List II-15, Concrete Anchoring Systems, Injection Type. The product will remain on the list if it continues to meet the Department's current specifications and performs satisfactorily under field conditions.

As a requirement to remain on a list you must provide only approved products to the Department projects and promptly notify us through formal correspondence (i.e. company letter) of a company, product, and/or address name change, any changes in production of the product or alterations that may change the product chemically or physically. This will allow our listing to stay current and will prevent your product from being removed from the list due to out-of-date information or failure to adhere to the terms outlined above. In addition, we reserve the right to request samples for testing at our convenience and/or require the submittal of current test data from a certified/qualified testing laboratory for our review should the product fail to perform satisfactorily or if changes are made to the product after placement on our list.

If you have additional questions or need to notify of any changes, please contact Ms. J. Michelle Owens or Mr. Earnest Colvin at (334) 353-6940.

Sincerely.

George H. Conner, P.E.

Chairman, Product Evaluation Board

GHC/JMO/ELC

c: PEB File